SHIMIZU & DAIGO

PATENT & TRADEMARK ATTORNEYS
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April, 2013
Dear Clients and Colleagues

ANNOUNCEMENT

We are pleased to announce that the following changes have occurred regarding our
management.

Chairman : Mr. Tetsuo SHIMIZU (former president)
President : Mr. Kunihiro DAIGO (former vice president)

We will continue to do our best to assist you in IP field. Our services are at your
disposal anytime.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.
We are looking forward to working with you.
Best regards,

Shimizu & Daigo



